From: Rose Todd 
Sent: 21 May 2015 17:45
To: Nathanael Stock
Subject: 15/00523/F; 15/00611/F; 15/00612/LB; 15/00616/F; 15/00820/F

Details of these applications have previously been discussed with the architects. 

The interventions have been kept to a practical minimum that have not unduly compromised the significance of these buildings. The only building subjected to noticeable/extensive change is Bld 119 which was constructed between 1939-41 on a rather ad hoc/ what was available basis. The spirit of the building and the appearance  - metal sides/solid gables – even if not the original fabric is retained.

Recommend approval subject to the details outlined in the HPA Final Draft Revision B (17 April 2015) document.

Dr Rose Todd

Team Leader (acting)
Design & Conservation Team 
Development Management
Cherwell District Council
Extension: 1846
Direct Telephone: 01295 221846
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